
From: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov> 
To: Haley, Nikki <govhaley@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> 

Date: 11/10/2014 9:11:03 AM
Subject: FW: Letter addressed to Hon. Governor 

Attachments: Governor Nikki R Haley.pdf

FYI -  A letter from High Commissioner Verma in Canada.

From: Ashley Martin Aldebol [mailto:ashley.aldebol@nelsonmullins.com]
Sent: Friday, November 07, 2014 4:24 PM
To: Schimsa, Rebecca
Cc: 'hc@hciottawa.ca'; David Wilkins
Subject: FW: Letter addressed to Hon. Governor
Importance: High

Hi Becca,

I hope you're doing well. It was great to see you Tuesday evening at the Governor's victory celebration!

Attached is a letter from High Commissioner Verma, who you will recall Governor Haley meeting with on the Canada 
trade mission this spring. The original letter is in the mail to your office, but in the meantime, I wanted to send to you 
electronically. If you could pass it along to Governor Haley, it would be greatly appreciated.

Thanks and have a great weekend!

Regards,
Ashley

Nelson M ullins
Ashley Martin Aldebol
Special Advisor to Ambassador David H. Wilkins

Nelson Mullins Riley & Scarborough LLP
Columbia Direct: 803.255.9207

Greenville Direct: 864.250.2319

Cell: 803.920.0457

ashley.aldebol@nelsonmullins.com

www.nelsonmullins.com

From: HC Office [mailto:hc@hciottawa.ca]
Sent: Friday, November 07, 2014 3:18 PM
To: David Wilkins; Ashley Martin Aldebol
Cc: adm.nirmal.verma@gmail.com
Subject: Letter addressed to Hon. Governor 
Importance: High

From : High Commission of India, Ottawa
To : (i) H.E. David Wilkins, Patner, Nelson Mullins <david.wilkins@nelsonmullins.com>

(ii) Ashley Martin, Ambassador's Office < ashley.martin@nelsonmullins.com>
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Dear All,

You may recall me from the meeting in my office during the visit of Honourable Governor Nikki R. Haley to Ottawa in 
April this year.

2. I wanted to send a letter of congratulations to the Honourable Governor on her re-election but do not have her address 
with me. I am, therefore, attaching a letter addressed to her, and will be grateful if it could be forwarded to her office.

Warm regards,

Nirmal Verma
Admiral (Retd)
High Commissioner of India
Ottawa
Tel : 613-744 2406/744 0909(O) 
Fax: 613-744 0913 
E-mail: hc@hciottawa.ca

Confidentiality Notice

This message is intended exclusively for the individual or entity to which it is addressed. This communication
may contain information that is proprietary, privileged, confidential or otherwise legally exempt from
disclosure.

If you are not the named addressee, you are not authorized to read, print, retain, copy or disseminate this
message or any part of it. If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately either 
by phone (800-237-2000) or reply to this e-mail and delete all copies of this message.
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